ICEsoft Welcomes New CFO

February 10, 2023 / by news release

CALGARY, ALBERTA, February 10, 2023, ICEsoft Technologies Canada Corp. (the “Corporation” or the
“Company” or “ICEsoft”) is pleased to announce the that the Corporation’s Board of Directors has
approved the appointment of Caitlin Charron to the role of Chief Financial Officer (CFO).

Ms. Charron replaces Mr. David Gordon as CFO. The Board wishes to thank Mr. Gordon for his excellent
service over the past several years and wishes him well in his future endeavors.

Ms. Charron earned a CPA from the CPA Western School of Business and holds a Bachelor of Business
Administration-Accounting from Mount Royal University.

ICEsoft is pleased to welcome Ms. Charron to its management team.

The Company announces that it has granted warrants to Ms. Charron for the purchase of up to 150,000
common shares, exercisable for a period of three years at a price of $0.05 per share.

About ICEsoft Technologies Canada Corp.:
ICEsoft Technologies Canada Corp. (CSE: ISFT) is a software as a service ("SaaS") company.

For more information, please contact:

Brian McKinney

Chief Executive Officer Tel: 403-663-3320

Forward-Looking Information Advisory

Certain information in this press release is forward-looking within the meaning of certain securities laws,
and is subject to important risks, uncertainties and assumptions. This forward-looking information includes,
among other things, information with respect to the Corporate Changes, Private Placement and shares for
debt transactions, assumptions about future economic conditions and courses of action, and the Company's
beliefs, plans, expectations, anticipations, estimates and intentions. The words “may”, “could”, “should”,
“‘would”, “suspect’, “outlook”, “believe”, “anticipate”, “estimate”, “expect”, “intend”, “plan”, “target” and similar
words and expressions are used to identify forward-looking information. The forward-looking information in
this material change report describes the Company's expectations as of the date of this news release and
accordingly, is subject to change after such date. Readers should not place undue importance on forward-
looking information and should not rely upon this information as of any other date. While the Company may
elect to, it does not undertake to update this information at any particular time.



